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FEB: 5 1997 Amoco Production Company

0- C. D. 501 Weé?i(?;'ark Boulevard
ARTESIA, OFFL. Post Office Box 3092
Houston, Texas 77253

V.P. Whitfield West Division
Division Production Manager 713-556-3313

February 11, 1991

Texaco USA
P. 0. Box 730
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Monte C. Duncan
File: WGW- 0188-416

Malaga Harroun 6 Com 1
Unit Ltr. F, Sec. 6, T24S, R29E
Request for Off-Lease Storage

Eddy County, New Mexico

Amoco Production Company has reviewed your request for
approval, dated January 15, 1991, for Rowland Trucking
Service to transport production from the referenced property
across a Pecos River bridge. Because it appears from your
letter that the proposed operation would be in violation of
Amoco's environmental health and safety values and practices,
we are unable to give our approval. Our primary concern is
that overloading the bridge might result in an accident in
which oil could be spilled in the river. Although we are not
willing to be a participant in this proposed operation, we
would entertain other alternatives if you so choose to
provide them.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please
contact Amber Kennedy at (713) 596-7912.

Yours very truly,

V.7 B
)

Attachment

cc: New Mexico 0il Conservation Division



